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  7th October 2019    

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our curriculum we are going to visit Southwick library on Thursday 

7th November in the morning. During the visit the children will be met by the 

children’s librarian and they will get the chance to see how the library works, 

listen to some stories and borrow one book of their choice. 

 For the children to be able to borrow a book, they will need a library card. 

Therefore, we would like to encourage all children to join as members. It is free 

to join and free to borrow books. If your child is not already a member, please 

fill in the form on the attached library letter and return to school no later than 

Friday 2nd November. The children will then be given their library card during 

the visit. 

 If your child is already a member they can just bring their library card with 

them on the day of the visit.  

If you can help walk the children to and back from the library please sign up on 

the sheet by the EYFS classrooms. 

Thank you for your support.  

The EYFS team  

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

EYFS Southwick Library Trip   Thursday 7th November 

▫I have completed the slip for my child to get a library card 

▫My child already has a library card which they can use on the visit 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer   

Please return to the office by Friday 2nd November 

mailto:office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


